
 

VILLAGE OF BRADLEY 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  

TOWNHALL MEETING NOTICE 

 

All items are for discussion only; no action will be taken in a Committee of the Whole 

Meeting.  

 

SUBJECT: USE AND SALE OF CANNABIS IN THE VILLAGE OF BRADLEY UNDER 

THE CANNABIS REGULATION AND TAX ACT  

On June 25, 2019, Illinois enacted the Illinois Cannabis Regulation and Tax Act ("the Act"). The 

Act allows for the recreation sale and use of cannabis in the State of Illinois commencing 

January 1, 2020. The Act also provides that local municipalities may not prohibit the use of 

cannabis in a manner that conflicts with state law. The Act does not permit the public 

consumption of cannabis.  

Local municipalities are authorized to "allow, prohibit, or significantly limit" the sale of 

recreational cannabis within its borders. The Village of Bradley Board of Trustees will hold 

public hearings on the following dates in the Village Hall Council Chambers located at 147 S. 

Michigan Ave. Bradley, IL 60915-2299.  

            Monday           September 30th 2019   10:30 a.m.   

            Saturday          October 5th 2019         11:00 a.m.  

At the hearings, the Village Board will accept comment, testimony, and advocacy on whether or 

not and in what manner the Village of Bradley should allow cannabis dispensaries. In addition, 

the Board will accept comment on whether the Village of Bradley should allow on site 

consumption of cannabis in licensed cannabis businesses as provided under the Act.  

Comments shall be limited to 3 minutes per individual unless notice is provided to the Village 

Deputy Clerk. Requests for time extensions and questions may be made to: Teresa M. Richert, 

Deputy Clerk, 815 932 2125 ext. 1 or tmrichert@bradleyil.org 

 

The above meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at the Bradley Village Hall 

147 S. Michigan Avenue 

 

ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC      

        Posted:  Wednesday, September 25, 2019 
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